


2020, the Health Check became a standardised online survey and was offered free to all councils. 
� 
Children’s Services:  
Coventry Children’s services are members of ADCS and the Children’s Principal Social Worker
network who are stakeholders in these standards. These standards are what Coventry Children’s
services work to. The standards for employers for social work are not standards that you formally
sign up to. These should be standards that all organisations aspire to in employing social workers. 

2. Did your organisation carry out the 2020 Standards Health Check? 

Adult Social Services: 
Yes, we in surveyed all social workers and extended the survey to social work assistants/support
workers. 

Children’s Services: No. 

3. If you answered yes to question 2 did you: 
a. Publish the Health Check findings for your organisation 

Adult Social Services: No. 
Children’s Services: N/A. 

b. Agree a joint action plan with UNISON on how to take forward the Health Check findings 

Adult Social Services: No. 
Children’s Services: N/A. 

4. If your organisation is not currently signed up to the Standards are you considering doing
so for 2021? 

Adult Social Services: Yes. 
Children’s Services: N/A. 

5. Will your organisation be completing the 2021 Health Check when it is issued this
autumn? 

Adult Social Services: Yes, although we had planned to undertake our ow internal survey again
this year so this needs further consideration. 

Children’s Services: Children’s services are exploring the most appropriate health check survey
to undertake within children’s services as this service is provided by other reputable organisations. 

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for



information in the future. 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance 


